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Helpline Center & Black Hills Urgent Care name  
November Volunteer of the Month 

 
Pictured: Kevin Bybee, Volunteer Coordinator at Black Hills Works, Audrey Nordine, Black Hills Program Coordinator at 
Helpline Center, Sandie Enger, November Volunteer of the Month, Kathy Minnick, Black Hills Urgent Care and Surgical 

Hospital, and Diane Flahaven Neu, Vice President of Support Services at Black Hills Works.  

RAPID CITY - The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to announce that 
Sandie Enger has been named the November 2019 Volunteer of the Month. Sandie was 
nominated by Black Hills Works and Rapid City Storm Special Olympics.  
 
The Volunteer of the Month program is sponsored by the Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent 
Care, a division of Black Hills Surgical Hospital. Volunteer of the Month recognizes outstanding 
individuals who make the community stronger through volunteerism.  
  
Sandie has been volunteering for Black Hills Works/Rapid City Storm Special Olympics for 4 
years. She helps in a variety of capacities throughout the year, supporting out of town events, 
coordinating fundraisers, helping to promote events, helping to recruit more volunteers, and on 
and on. She has proven to be invaluable to the endeavors at Black Hills Works. Sandie has 
been performing as a volunteer bocce partner for an upcoming competition for one of the 
Special Olympics athletes.  
 
Sandie has gone above and beyond to help promote a variety of Special Olympic events and 
fundraisers through her connections at her workplace, Duhamel Broadcasting, by finding times 
for representatives from Rapid City Storm to go on the air to speak. Lastly, she is organizing a 
fundraiser---on her own--to benefit the Special Olympics program at Black Hills Works. She has 
proven to be working above and beyond the expectations of a typical volunteer! 
 



Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care presented Sandie with a framed certificate and 
Helpline Center T-shirt, gifts from Black Hills Urgent Care and a letter of appreciation from 
Rapid City Mayor Steve Allender. The Helpline Center will also recognize Sandie at the Spirit of 
Volunteerism Awards luncheon on Tuesday, May 19, 2020, at the Best Western Ramkota Hotel 
and Convention Center.  
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
volunteer.helplinecenter.org  

http://www.helplinecenter.org/

